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SCDMV SERVICES AT THE SC STATE FAIR

Blythewood, S.C. -  October 8, 2014 -  The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles has expanded its 
booth presence this year at the SC State Fair, which runs October 8 -  19. Fair patrons will have the opportunity 
to purchase specialty license plates, certified driving records and the SC Driver's Handbook when they visit the 
DMV booth located inside the Hampton Building. DMV employees will be on hand to demonstrate online 
services and answer questions.

“We had so many customers who visited our fair booth last year that it got a bit crowded during peak 
hours,” says Executive Director Kevin Shwedo. “This year, we increased our booth size to make it easier for 
customers to take advantage of our on-site services. “

Fair patrons may also take the Vision Screening Test and enter Emergency Contact information for their 
DMV record. Beginning drivers can test their knowledge using the SC Driver Exam app available for smart 
phones, tablets and computers.

For more information or online services, please visit the DMV website at www.scdmvonline.com.
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